Murujuga Rock Art Stakeholder Reference Group

Community Forum on 16 November 2018

The Stakeholder Reference Group held its first Community Forum on 16 November
2018 at Lotteries House in Karratha. The purpose of the Forum was to provide the
community with an opportunity to “meet and greet” members of the Stakeholder
Reference Group.

The Community Forum was opened with the Welcome to Country. Mr Peter Jeffries
and the Chair, Dr Ron Edwards, welcomed community members to the Community
Forum.

Dr Edwards provided an overview of the membership of the Murujuga Rock Art
Stakeholder Reference Group, its role and terms of reference.

Attendees at the Community Forum were provided with updates on:
e the Murujuga Rock Art Strategy by the Department of Water and
Environmental Regulation; and
e the World Heritage list nomination for Murujuga by the Department of
Biodiversity, Conservation and Attractions.

There followed a question and answer session with the Stakeholder Reference Group.
Community members were invited to join the Stakeholder Reference Group for
morning tea.

Approximately 30 community members attended the Forum, with 13 Stakeholder
Reference Group members participating.

Members of the Stakeholder Reference Group Participants at the Community Forum



